Minutes from PTO Meeting, October 3rd:

PTO President Kate welcomes everyone and introduces herself and CO-President, Karen Kelly

Welcome to the new families and teacher in attendance: Ally Garcia, Trisha Myer and Alesha English, Ms, Shirbeck

Thank you also to all of the teachers in attendance!

- 1. Discussed Potluck Dinner: Thursday, Oct 10th.
- Sign ups in the hallway!
- -please send in your head count on sheet that went home
- 2. Pizza Fridays: Last Friday of the month- Starting October 25th.
- \$50 dollars due per student to cover the entire year
- -or 2 payments of \$25, October and then again in February
- -sign up to help pick up pizza from Sisters or watermelon from Publix
- -Click Pizza below to access the Google doc to sign up:

Pizza

- 3. Ideas on the table for next month:
- Children's Book Swap
- Garden Club
- -Dance/Gymnastics Club

See everyone next meeting on November 7th!

Thanks!